
 

 

To:  All Employees 

From:  Office of Financial Affairs - Payroll 

Date:  January 26, 2018 

Re:  2017 W-2’s 

Tax year 2017 W-2’s were mailed to your home address on file with the Office of Human 

Resources on Friday, January 26, 2018.  If your home address is located outside of the 

United States or Canada, your W-2 will instead be delivered to the Office of International 

Education.  As a reminder, Utica College does offer an electronic version of your W-2 

which can be accessed through Banner Web on the Employee tab under the Tax Forms 

section.  All questions regarding W-2’s may be forwarded to Randi Bell at (315) 792-3161. 

 


